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SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times. 
Effective 11/07/21 the Pro shop will close at 5:00 pm- last cart out 
at 4:00 pm and carts must be returned to the lot no later than 
6:30 pm or BEFORE DARK-whichever occurs first.    

NOVEMBER GOLF TOURNAMENTS 
Nov 5–STOKES presents GOLFING for MIRACLES-Course closed 
Nov 7-Shriners Golf 9 am - course opens at 2:00  
Nov 11-Veteran’s Day – Specials for Veterans – more info on back 
of newsletter 
Nov 12-Ricky Cox Memorial 9 am – course opens at 2:00 
Nov 13-SHS Baseball Fundraiser 9 am – course opens at 2:00 

Nov 17 – Senior 55+ Club Championship & President’s Cup –      
tee times – one day event, includes lunch 
Nov 25-HAPPY THANKSGIVING – course open regular hours 
Nov 26-Ed Barfield 8 am – course open for t-times 
 
FUTURE SCC GOLF EVENTS 
Dec 12 - Hartmann’s Christmas Open to benefit Summerville Meals 
on Wheels 
 
 

WEDNESDAYS 

NOV 3, 10, 17--- Lessons at 6:30 pm, open night dance at 7:30 with music 
by DJ Wendell Nolan. Cash Bar and the Snackbar will be open to order 
food.     MEALS to GO will not be offered in November. 

 
SAVE THE DATE**MEMBER CHRISTMAS PARTY/DINNER 

Monday, DEC 13th, 6:00 – 9:00 pm 

More details in the December newsletter. 

 

******$50 Winner:  BOBBY GROVE*****

     2021 CHAS AREA MENS INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 

Final match is Dec 6th  at Rivertowne. 
The $35 tournament fee is due at sign up by Dec 1st. 

A World USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 
Our players must be members of  

Summerville Country Club to participate. 

Fall has arrived – remember to set your clocks back on the evening 
of November 6th. 

On a sad note, Carol Emery passed away in October.  She was an 
“Angel on Earth” who cared deeply for her friends and family.  We 
send our deepest sympathy to her husband, Doug, and to all of 
her family. 

Social events are picking up and we hope you have the chance to 
attend some and/or to play golf in some of the tournaments 
scheduled in November.  Many thanks to DJ Tom Garland for 
hosting our Trivia night the last several years.  He hosted his 
official last DJ Trivia night on October 27. Tom’s “retiring” as a DJ 
and hopes to play more golf. 

Count your blessings daily and enjoy time with your family and 
friends.  We have so much to be thankful for each day.  Enjoy 
every moment!  Suzanne 

Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good; 
his love endures forever.                               

1 Chronicles 16:34 

 

Christian Woods, Jess Cuthbert, 

Sharon and Steve Cotter  

(Jack Ellis not pictured) 

mailto:sblanton@knology.net
http://www.summervillecountryclub.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Daylight Savings Time Ends on 

November 6th-set your clocks back. 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

              

BRAY’S BOGEYS 

 October was a great month for golf 

and hopefully the great weather continues 

into November. We will be holding the Senior 

Club Championship on November 17. This 

will be a one round post-flighted event. 

Eligibility is 55 or older - everyone will play 

the gold tees. There will be a Senior 

President’s Cup Champion as well (low net).  

Congratulations to Jack Ellis and 

Christian Woods for winning the Tommy 

Cuthbert Low Gross Division with a team low 

gross of 56.  Sharon and Steve Cotter won 

the June Cuthbert Low Net Division with a 

low net of 62. Many thanks to all the golfers 

and sponsors who helped raise over $5,800 

for the Tommy Cuthbert Scholarship fund 

awarded by the Dorchester Free School 

Board. 

Merchandise and equipment 

shipments continue to be hit or miss - most 

companies have a timeline for product 

availability if anyone is interested in special 

orders for the holidays.  

As always we will be have sales 

during Thanksgiving weekend on items not 

under a minimum retail pricing policy. I hope 

everyone has a great Thanksgiving holiday! 

         2021 CUTHBERT CLASSIC RESULTS 

Tommy Cuthbert Low Gross Winners: 

1st Place Christian Woods-Jack Ellis   56 

2nd Mike Cobb-Marc Horne    58 

3rd Bob & Aubrey Merryman   60 

4th Trey & Will Singletary  61 

5th Jeff & Jacob Traylor  61 

6th Terence Jenkins-D McCollum 61 

 

June Cuthbert Low Net Winners: 

 

1st Place  Sharon & Steve Cotter 62 

2nd  Chris Asbell-Patrick Pye  63 

3rd Art Rooney-Hank Bennett 64 

4th Jimmy Watson-Brian McCall 64 

5th Derrick Johnson-Jim Mutispaugh 65 

6th Dave Bordiuk-Dubose Cuthbert   65 

                  

NOVEMBER 11th  - ALL Veterans can play 18 

holes with a cart for only $25.00 or walk for 

$15.00 AND receive a COMPLIMENTARY 

LUNCH in the Snackbar on the same day – 

see lunch choices below. 

ride for 

$12.00 and receive a FREE LUNCH from the 

choices below golfing or not-on Nov 11th. 

Complimentary lunch choices for Nov. 11th: 
Hot Dog   OR   Sandwich – Turkey or Ham,             

Includes chips and a soda. 
 
      Call (843) 873-2210 to book a tee-time. 

 
 

 

SAFETY FIRST:  Please drive carts slowly 
when approaching the clubhouse.   

REMINDER:    Rakes have been replaced 
in the bunkers and we ask that you help 
us out by raking your steps if you land in 
the traps.   ALSO, please exit sand traps 
from the side or back to avoid greenside 
bunker lip damage.  

 


